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Dear ADMS families,

The 2025-26 school year is getting closer and we hope you have all had fabulous
summers with time to enjoy some unstructured moments, time with your families, and
all of the sunshine that July and August had to offer. We just wanted to share some
opening information for the start of the school year.

On Tuesday, September 2nd we will have our doors open for School Years Eve
between 3:00 and 5:00. This often helps gets the return to school jitters out, allowing
students to come into the building, find their way to their classroom, meet their
teacher, and say hi to peers as they prepare to begin this next school year.

School officially begins on Wednesday, September 3rd. The morning, as has been
tradition here, is reserved for grade 6 students only to help them get acquainted and
comfortable in their transition to middle school. The school day begins with entry at
8:35, students will be asked to wait outside if they arrive earlier than this. We have
staff outside supervising as of 8:30, if your child requires additional supervision,
please do not send them before this time. Grade 7 and 8 students will be welcomed at
12:30 for the afternoon. The school day ends at 3:10 and we would just like to remind
you as we re-open that the back parking lot is not for pickup at the end of the day.
Please kindly park on St. Martin or Whitehall to wait for your child if you are picking
them up.

Classroom teachers will be collecting their school fees — please send $55 in cash or
cheque, and a receipt will be issued to your child once it has been given to their
teacher. Attached you will find a copy of the school supply lists for your child.

We look forward to welcoming everyone back next week for another amazing school
year.
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